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I’m writing regarding proposed changes to allow transient camping in certain areas of the county. I’m on vacation,
and my Beacon didn’t arrive last week, but this is the very first I heard of this, and it’s clear to me that much more
needs to be put out there for the public to digest, and more time needs to be allowed for us to have input.

I’m against it for those reasons, but also because camping generates garbage, traffic, fires, and, worst of all, water
consumption and possible damage to the purity of our aquifer due to people who are unfamiliar with what's crucial
to protect the purity of the local waters. People who haven’t lived off of groundwater are clueless about these issues.
Please table this until more information is made available for the public and more time has been given for our input.
Thank you,

Jean Arnold

Tom Digulla
Mendocino
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